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Forwarded from Joe Dant: 
 
Jan, 
 
Thank you so much for the time with the Riverwalk Commission leadership team and walking 
several of us here at EEH through the Riverwalk Master Plan 2031. 
 
On behalf of the leadership team here at Edward Hospital, I am pleased to offer our 
enthusiastic support of the entire Master Plan and specifically the South Gateway project. 
 
We are excited about the possibility of linking the hospital’s campus with the Riverwalk as 
conceived in this plan. 
 
We look forward to future, more detailed discussions about the opportunity. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Joe 
 
Joseph C. Dant 
President & CEO, Edward Hospital 
Edward-Elmhurst Health 
801 S. Washington Street, Naperville, IL 60540 
(630) 527-3773 
 


